
December 18-22, 2023

Contact me!

danje.washingto
n@elmoreco.com
         
           OR

Message me on 
Remind

- Remember: all transportation notes must be 
turned in with students' binder or to the office.  
We cannot accept changes on the phone, via 
Remind, or email.
-Students MUST wear closed-toed shoes for P.E.
-Yearbooks are now on SALE! The price will 
increase 1/8/2024, so get them now while the 
prices are $30! Message me for more 
information.

-December19- Christmas party 
-December 20- early dismissal 
(buses will load at 11:30)
-January 9- students will return to 
school

During this Christmas holiday, a slight regression can occur. To help stop this 
regression, encourage your child to read and work on math for 20-30 minutes a day. 
That way, they will continue to keep their mind sharp and engaged while also 
enjoying their much needed break! I will provided resources for your child; you can 
choose to use it or chunk it. I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas holiday!

Reading- Review of all skills previously taught

Phonics- Review of all skills previously taught

Writing: Review of all skills previously taught

Math- Review of all skills previously taught

Science/Social Studies- I can research Christmas 
around the world.
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Use a piece of paper to make a math test for your 
mom or dad or even Mrs. Washington! :)

High-Frequency 
Words

Review all of 
Unit 3’s sight 
words. These 
words can be 
found in your 
child’s purple 

folder.

Sentences to 
Practice

Read and review 
all the sentences 
previously used 

on past 
newsletters. This 

is a great 
strategy to work 
on fluency and 

phrasing!


